Three Questions about how you use Unique Collections and/or Services at UNT Libraries. 
Three Questions is an initiative to share the value that our faculty, students, and others in the UNT community derive from using the Unique Collections or Services at UNT Libraries. 
These stories will be featured on the Libraries’ website, newsletters and social media:

1. How important are Unique Collections (or our services) in your teaching, learning or research?




2. How have Unique Collections changed the way you approach your research, teaching or learning?    




3. What do you want others to know about your research, teaching or learning?
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Please include: a brief bio no longer than a paragraph about yourself. If possible, please also send in a photo of yourself, you doing your thing, or something you found significant in the Libraries’ unique collections. Thanks!!

Please email to: dreanna.belden@unt.edu
